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Dear Secretary of State,

National Highways has not made any significant changes to their plan, despite the World
Heritage Site decision, the Environment Act of last year, and the continuing significant
archaeological discoveries being made at the site. Nor has it explored other options, such as a
southern bypass. It seems to hold reducing traffic the greatest possible good, to the point of
destroying heritage, environment, and increasing pollution. 
They must actually take this process seriously, not regard it as a minor stamp for business as
usual! Please hold them accountable.

-A M Norton




